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 Thursday 6th February 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are very excited to inform you that De Lacy Primary will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair from 
Wednesday 26th February to Monday 3rd March 2025. The Book Fair will be open daily from 3:20pm 
to 4:00 pm, giving you and your child the opportunity to browse and purchase from a wide selection 
of titles, with prices starting from just £2.99. Each child will also receive a World Book Day Token 
ahead of the event, which they can use towards their purchase. 

To make the event even more exciting, we are organising a ‘Design a Bookmark’ competition over 
the half term. Paper can be provided by the teacher if needed for your child to design their 
bookmark. Some inspirational ideas are included on the reverse of this letter. The entries will be 
judged in school, and five lucky winners will receive a £5 voucher to use at the Book Fair. All entries 
must be returned to school by Monday 24th February 2025 and should include your child’s name. 
Good luck to all participants! 

When visiting the Book Fair, all payments will be made via card only, using a QR Code which can be 
scanned with your mobile phone. After completing the payment, you will receive a receipt, which 
you can show to the member of staff to collect your books. This will be a cashless event. 

Children will also be able to complete a ‘wish list’ of books they would like. You can take this list 
home, and if you wish to purchase any of the books, payment can be made online at 
bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay. After making an online payment, you will receive a payment code 
that your child must bring to school to collect their books, along with the wish list to indicate which 
books have been paid for. If any items on their wish list are out of stock at the fair, they can still be 
ordered, and books will arrive at school. 

Every purchase made at the Book Fair will help us earn new books for our school library—for free! 

We look forward to seeing you and your children at the Book Fair and sincerely appreciate your 
support in raising funds to enhance our library resources. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the school office. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Parkinson 
Headteacher 
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